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Read about the wondering festival that our Children's Ministry held for Easter… 
 

'On the 30th March Children's Ministry organised a fun-filled Peace Festival in Livingstone House for 

families with young children to celebrate Easter. 

 

We had lots of exciting activities like cupcake decoration, face-paint, music and dance, crafts, egg hunt, 

food and fellowship. Parents and children listened to the peace message that Jesus and True Parents 

taught us to grow as children of goodness and true love to build a world of peace. 

 

 
 

Nearly 40 children attended with their parents, many of them returned after a successful Harvest Festival 

last October. The highlight of the program was the egg hunt in the garden with a rainbow of bubbles. 

Beautiful warm sunshine added to the happy spirit of celebration and fun. Many parents expressed their 



 

 

admiration and gratitude for an amazing program of the festival. 

 

A massive THANK YOU to all the volunteers for helping out to make it a smooth and succesfull event, 

especially to UPA missionaries! Our hearfelt gratitude to Heavenly Parents and True Parents. 

 

 
 

The next big family festival will be at the Annual Gathering in Cleeve House on the 22nd June. Children's 

Ministry is preparing lots of fascinating activities for young children. We can't wait to see you there!'- Ala 

Z. 

 

  
 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 


